
SHINING MOUNTAINS OWNERS ASSOCIATION 

Board Meeting 

January 11, 2018 

Madison Valley Fire Station #3 

 

In attendance Jim McFall, Don Kensinger and Leslie Skillman, Administrative Assistant.    

Absent were Dave Hunt and Howard Goltz.  Craig George, Judy Daluiso and Sandi Bourgeois. 

 

Jim called the meeting to order.  Due to the fact that there were only 2 Board members in 

attendance, the meeting will be informational only. 

 

The Sherrards would like to have a street sign on their road.  They said that the county maps 

show that the road is named Bluff Trail.  Jim will further investigate and a sign will be placed in 

the spring.  Sue also mentioned that she is interested in the Administrative Assistant position and 

will send a resume to the Board. 

 

Snow plowing was also discussed.  Judy noted that the person plowing the road left loads of 

snow in the middle of the road.  Jim did explain that the plower was new.  The individual who 

plowed the roads last year was unavailable until recently.  He will be the person plowing going 

forward.  There was also a discussion about using snow fence next year. 

 

There was a discussion about the road work to be done in the spring.  We talked about having a 

road committee.  Sandi suggested that there be someone from Units I, II and III on that 

committee. 

 

With no further business the meeting was adjourned. 

 

Leslie Skillman 

Administrative Assistant 

 

 

 


